University of Arkansas Biological and Agricultural Engineering Goes Whole Hog

Congratulations to the staff in Biological and Agricultural Engineering at the University of Arkansas for going Whole Hog. The staff has 100 percent membership in the Arkansas Alumni Association. Your group, whether it’s your book club, business, department or tailgate group, just to name a few ideas, can do the same. Whole Hog groups receive a certificate along with having their photo published in Arkansas magazine and their group name and photo listed on the Alumni Association website. 
Pictured from left to right are Jeffie Thomas, Linda Pate and Amy Walker.  

